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Monday 27th January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
As you are aware the school choir is taking part in the 2025 ‘Young Voices Choir’ on Friday 7th 
February 2025 at the Co-op Live Arena in Manchester. 

 
Children should wear dark trousers (leggings, jogging bottoms, jeans, school trousers or dark 

skirt). They can wear trainers if they wish. They also need to wear a plain white T-shirt or their 

Young Voices T-shirt if you have purchased one.  Children can arrive at school wearing these 

clothes. Children are advised NOT to bring their mobile phones.  

We will be travelling by coach and will be leaving school at 12.30pm prompt. Your child will have 

their lunch in school as normal. For those children who normally have a packed lunch, it is advised 

that they have a school dinner on this occasion as ALL children will need to bring with them a 

packed tea for teatime, including drinks (non-fizzy). Glass bottles are also not permitted in the 

arena. Please note, NO nuts or chokable sweets to be brought in their packed lunch. 

Once inside the Arena, we will not be able to leave the premises. It would be advisable if as much 

of the litter from the packed tea could be thrown away to lighten the load, so try to avoid lunch 

boxes if possible. If your child is bringing a rice or pasta meal or yogurt, please provide plastic 

cutlery. All packed teas must be carried in a carrier bag. No rucksacks will be allowed for security 

reasons. 

If children would like to buy a Young Voices torch, then please bring £2.00 before Friday 7th 

February as these can be purchased at the venue using a credit card. Please note that the arena 

runs on a cashless system so children will not need any money on the day of the concert. 

We expect to arrive back at school sometime between 10.30pm and 11.00pm. However, please 

understand that it will depend on how long it takes to leave the arena and the traffic on the 

journey back. All children MUST return to school on the coach. Please ensure that your child is 

collected from school. No children will be allowed to walk home alone. X (Twitter) will be used to 

announce that we have left Manchester so please use this as a further guide for our arrival time. 

@Castle_ViewPS  
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Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Melarangi 
Headteacher. 


